
APPLICATION REFERENCE:

PF/24/1760

LOCATION: 7 The Close Holt, NR25 6DD

PROPOSAL: Change of use existing detached 

out-building in rear garden to food processing 

room and cooking room for business use and 

erection of extension to house refrigeration (part 

retrospective)



Site location plan and aerial



Proposed site plans

Outbuilding adjoins No.8 S, distance to N 
and E boundaries around 11m



Proposed elevations



Extraction system



Steetscene



Outbuilding and chiller from rear garden



PROPOSED FLOOR PLANS UNIT 1

Application Reference: PF/23/1065

Ground Floor First Floor 

Processing room



Boiling room



MAIN ISSUES
1. Supporting a local fishing business

2. Impact of the cooking processes on neighbouring residential amenities



RECOMMENDATION
Refuse 
1. The proposed development is not of an appropriate use or scale to  the otherwise 

residential use of the application site and its surroundings. It is not robustly 

demonstrated that there is sufficient noise or odour abatement that would otherwise 

mitigate the impact of the commercial processes involved with the proposed food 

processing. The proposals will create an unacceptably adverse impact on 

neighbouring amenity - contrary to Policies EN 4, EN 13 of the adopted Core Strategy 

and paragraph 135 of the NPPF.
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